
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Community meeting to provide update on Paarl Bulk Sewer Line 

 

29 January 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation will host the community of Paarl with an intention to 

inform the community about the process regarding the development of the Paarl Bulk Sewer 

Line.  

 

The Paarl Bulk Sewer line was co-funded via the Department of Water and Sanitation 

Regional Bulk Infrastructure Programme to the tune of over R100 Million Rand. 

The project will provide additional water to enable development of Paarl and surrounding 

areas 

 

All media is invited as follows; 

 

Date : Tuesday 30 January 2017 

Venue :  Paarl East Thusong Centre 

Time :  11:00 

 

For RSVP contact : Malusi Rayi on 021 941-6110/083 320 1249 
Email   : Rayim@dws.gov.za  
 
 

ENDS 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, DWS Director Media Liaison on 082 874 

2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

mailto:Rayim@dws.gov.za
http://www.dwa.gov.za/

